
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2007 12:15 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

09/25/2007

We are finally back from Denver and mostly unpacked ...... it was great meeting many of you there! 

  

* Be sure to check out this week's auction.  There are very good specimens currently going for about 1/5 of the retail value! 

  

* We will begin updating on a regular basis again tomorrow. 

  

Look for us in Munich!  Stand A5.432. 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this list please let us know. 


